
Kate Middleton, who will be our next Queen, is currently asking people to 

take photos of the things we are doing whilst we can’t go out and are 

having to stay at home. 

This week – can you take some photos of the things you are doing at 

home?  

Can your parents email them to me so I can see what you’ve been doing? 

jemma.vernon@thebrook.haringey.sch.uk 

Here are some photos of things I’ve been doing while I’ve not been with 

you! 

 

Doing School Work 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Reading 
 

Baking 
 

Drawing 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Shopping Going for Short Walks 

 


